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LATEST ON THE LOIP 
These are just some of the latest highlights from the range of improvement projects taking place across 
Community Planning Aberdeen to deliver the Local Outcome Improvement Plan (LOIP) and Locality Plans.  
Further details of the full range of improvement projects currently taking place can be found at 
https://communityplanningaberdeen.org.uk/improvement-projects . 
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H O U S I N G  F I R S T  
We are seeing early evidence of 
success as a result of changes we 
are testing to improve our 
rehousing process for people 
leaving prison.  The average 
homeless journey is currently 
22.9 weeks and we aim to 
reduce this to 6 weeks for 
people leaving prison.  

F R E E  S C H O O L  M E A L S  
After a successful small-scale 
pilot in the Northfield Locality in 
2017 we aim to increase 
provision of free school meals 
during school holidays to children 
by delivering 10,000 meals to 
children across Aberdeen during 
2018/19. 

S C H O O L  G A R D E N  T I M E   

Our school garden improvement 
project is resulting in children in 
our localities benefitting from 
garden time. This supports early 
intervention by teaching children 
about food growing, healthy food 
choices and social responsibility.  
Learning outdoors offers exciting 
opportunities for pupils. 

L I V I N G  S T R E E T S  
Following the success of the 
living streets improvement 
project to reduce dog fouling in 
Torry, the project is being scaled 
up and spread to other 
communities across Aberdeen 
with the help of £10k in funding 
from Aberdeen City Council. 
 

V I C T O R I A R T  P R O J E C T  
Regeneration of Victoria Road is 
a key driver in the Locality Plan. 
There have been three new 
pieces of public artwork created 
in March and April this year at 
Walker Road Primary, Victoria 
Road and at Torry Youth and 
Leisure Centre.  
 

Sign up for Model for Improvement Training bootcamps here 

H A Y T O N  R O A D  S A F E T Y  
Speeding and Road safety was 

highlighted by Tillydrone residents 

as a priority issue. The  project is 

testing changes to reduce the 

incidents of speeding and related 

traffic safety issues on Hayton 

Road by 40% by August 18. 

 

https://communityplanningaberdeen.org.uk/improvement-projects
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https://communityplanningaberdeen.org.uk/wp-content/uploads/2018/06/CJ-Housing-First-Rapid-Rehousing.pdf
https://communityplanningaberdeen.org.uk/wp-content/uploads/2018/06/SC-Food-and-Fun.pdf
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https://www.eventbrite.co.uk/e/model-for-improvement-bootcamp-tickets-41459700079
https://communityplanningaberdeen.org.uk/wp-content/uploads/2018/06/Hayton-Road-Traffic-Safety.pdf
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